
Dear MVCDC Families, 

 
We are currently seeking Policy Council members for the 2023/2024 program 
year! Elected members have an opportunity to provide input on locations for 
Early Childhood Centers and program options (Full Day, Part Day, Home Base, 
Family Child Care, Partnerships and Early Head Start); take action on MVCDC 
proposals to be submitted to various funding agencies; assist in communicating 
with Parent Committees, the Policy Committee and Board of Trustees; 
review/take action on budgets; evaluate the MVCDC program; attend various 

conferences; and address any complaints from the community. Click HERE to see answers to 
commonly asked questions regarding Policy Council. 
 
If you are interested in being a member of the 2023-24 Policy Council, complete the Nomination Form 
and submit to your Family Support Specialist/Home Visitor or Teacher before September 15th. 

 
 
 

If you know of any families interested in enrolling their child in Head Start or Early Head Start, 
please have them call us at 937-2ENROLL or refer them to www.mvcdc.org. 

Click HERE for enrollment information. 
 

 
Several community partners have scheduled a Back IN School Bash on 
September 23, 2023, from 11 am to 2 pm at the Northwest Recreation Center, 
1600 Princeton Drive, Dayton 45406. There will be a school supplies bazaar and 
giveaway, food vendors, line dancing, and fun games! 
 

 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Kings Highway 
Male Engagement Event 

September 12 6:30-9 pm Black Boy Documentary 
739 E. Main St., Trotwood 

Triple P 
Raising Responsible Teenagers 

September 12 6-7:30 pm  
click HERE to register 

ECEC 
Parent Committee Meeting 

September 13 7:30-9:30 am ECEC 
1001 E. John St., Springfield 

Triple P 
Raising Confident, Competent Children 

September 18 6-7:30 pm  
click HERE to register 

Triple P 
Getting Teenagers Connected 

September 26 6-7:30 pm  
click HERE to register 

    

 
MVCDC is still looking for DIFFERENCE MAKERS!  If you or someone you know is looking for a career 
working with children and families, consider joining our team. A complete listing of open positions is 
available on our website www.mvcdc.org. 
 

Have a great weekend! 
 
Gratefully,  
 

 

Berta 

September 8, 2023 
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